
From: Adam Roth <Adam.Roth@bis.doc.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, July 13, 2023 3:42 PM 
Subject: Elnec s.r.o.  
  
To Whom it May Concern: 
  
                Elnec s.r.o, of Slovakia does not appear on any U.S. government export control list.  A 
confirmation search can be conducted via the consolidated screening list (CSL Search (trade.gov)). 
There are no legal requirements that I am aware of to export any items to this company, other than 
for those items that would require an export license to Slovakia. Any company can make internal 
business decisions on whom they wish to conduct business with, and we encourage due diligence. It 
has come to my attention that some companies believe there are government export restrictions 
against conducting business with Elnec and I want to reiterate that I am not aware of any such 
restriction. 
  
Respectfully, 
  
Adam Roth 
Assistant Director for the ECO Program 
U.S. Department of Commerce 
Bureau of Industry and Security 
Office of Enforcement Analysis 
202-482-5098 (desk) 
202-251-8691 (mobile) 
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